STRENSALL NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN
Steering group meeting on Tuesday 28th March 2017
 
Present:
Keith Marquis, Geoffrey Harvey-Walker, Philip Thorpe, Claire Whittle, Sue May, Shirley Jenkins, John Millett, Andrew Bolton and John Chapman
 
Apologies were received from Tony Fisher
 
Boundary Extension
 
The Chairman asked for approval from the group to request the Parish Council to formally apply to City Council to extend the boundary for the purpose of the Neighbourhood Plan.  It was understood that a campaign to ensure the continuity of the barracks was possible but in the meantime it should be assumed that the closure will take place.   A meeting on 6th April with City Council would be an ideal opportunity to apply.  Mr Marquis was unable to attend but John Chapman, Andrew Bolton and Tony Fisher would do. 
 
Tasks for members
 
The Chairman thanked those members who had sent in their submissions and Geoffrey was available to steer them through the computer process of google docs to create an account and password to be able to share information
 
 
There being no other business the meeting closed at 8.10pm
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